
 

 

MINUTES OF THE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

OF BUCKLAND BREWER PARISH COUNCIL HELD ON 

TUESDAY 2nd JULY 2019 AT 7:30pm 

 IN THE PARISH CHURCH SCHOOL ROOM 

Members Present:  Mrs Barbara Babb, Mr George Heywood, Mr Trevor Mills and Mr David 

Watson 

Also in attendance: 1 member of the public 

Parish Clerk:  Mr P Blosse 

KEY: Actions are shown in bold  blue type    Decisions are shown in bold red type 

 

34. Apologies for Absence  Councillor Barry Parsons (DCC) and Councillor Phil 
Pennington (Torridge Council) 

 
35. Declarations of Interest None 

36.  Public Participation Brenda Mills reminded members that they had previously 
objected to the application at item 37.a because of the poor drainage and that this had 
not been remedied.  
 

37. Planning:    

a. Application: 1/0505/2019/FUL. The Old Village Store, Retention of storage 
building - re submission of 1/0339/2018/FUL 
Following a thorough discussion of the revised plans and consideration of the 
Planning Inspectorate report from December 2018, it was proposed by 
George Heywood, seconded by Barbara Babb that the application should be 
supported subject to the applicant dealing with the inadequate drainage 
affecting the wall on which it is built and to prevent surface water flowing 
onto the adjacent footpath and highway. The proposal was carried by 3 
votes to 1. 

b. Application: 1/0516/2019/FUL, Thorne Farm, Alterations and extension to 
existing dwelling  - supported unanimously 
 

 
There being no further business, the meeting closed at 6:45 pm 

 
Dates of Future Meetings:  
Parish Council, Wednesday 10th July 2019 (7:30 in the Parish Church Schoolroom) 
 
Signed as a true record: 

Chairman: ……………………………………………………………………….  Date: ……………………………… 


